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November 1st            8:00 pm    Monday                    Officer’s Meeting    

November 3rd 8:00 pm Wednesday               Business Meeting 

   November6th            7:00pm Saturday                 50’s  Dance 
 November 21st         10:00 am   Sunday              Memorial Mass @ St Joseph’s Church 
December 11th            7:00pm     Saturday           Christmas Party 
December 12th            11:00am   Sunday             Breakfast with Santa  
 
 
 
 
 
 

Note: Until further notice as per Knights of Columbus Meeting Policy, when attending a meeting, 
MASKS  will be optional, if you have been vaccinated. 
If you feel  more confutable wearing one that’s fine also 

 
 

          Limited copies of the Knightlife are available in the members lounge. 
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 Who donate their time  
 

 
Dear Brother Knights, 
Greetings, I hope everyone is healthy and well. 
 
As we approach the holiday season, we have a few events coming up.   Debbie Woods and Paula 

Martière are hosting a 50ʼ s  dance on Saturday, November 6th at our 

Council.  Buy your tickets by contacting Debbie or Paula,  Don’t miss the fun of getting together 
for a night of dancing and fun. Tickets are 40.00 per person choice of roast beef or chicken 
dinner, beer wine and soda.  There will be a cash for bar for mixed drinks.  Come support our 
Columbiettes and have loads of fun too!!!  
 

John & Emily Harris are planning the annual Christmas party on Saturday 

December 11th at our Council.  The party starts at 7:00.  The tickets are 40.00 per person.  

Please bring an unwrapped toy to be donated to charity.  Buy your tickets early and come 
celebrate one of the most beautiful holidays with your St. Regis Family!! 
 

The Barone’s and the Tallman’s are hosting Breakfast with Santa on 

December 12th at 11am please bring a wrapped toy for your child with the label with 

large enough so Santa and Mrs.  CLAUS can read it their eyes are not  what  they used to be. The 
vets and their   families will be attending this event so lets make this a special event bring 
everyone kids and grandkids who still believe. And lets give the Barone and the Tallman family 
a big thank you for providing funding for this event. 
 
Getting  down to business.  The building has many rumors circulating  around.  Please don’t 
listen to any of it.  As your Grand Knight I will keep you informed of  the plan.  Right now we 
are still in the first phase of assessing the value of the building and property, nothing else is 
happening. 
 
Carmela and I would like to wish all of you and your families a blessed and happy 
Thanksgiving?. 
 
Regards 

vincent safina 
Grand Knight 
Email:  harleydom@yahoo.com 
  
 

 

Thanksgiving is the most significant national holiday in November 



and is held on the fourth Thursday of November. It originated in 

1623 when the pilgrims (European settlers) gave thanks for a 

bountiful harvest.  

 



 
 

St. Regis Council Officers 

 Chaplain: Fr. Vitus Mbalamu 631-588-8456 

 Co-Chaplain: Edward Grieb 631-588-8456 

 Grand Knight:  Vincent Safina 631-838-0773 

 Deputy GK:  Jeff Thure 917 439-4450 

 Chancellor:  Ed Cordero 631-921-4740 

 Recorder: Larry McCourt 631-588-2453 

 Financial Secretary: Richard Santiago 631-835-1728 

 Treasurer: Steve Barone 516 220-0681 

 Lecturer: Felix Fernandez 631-617-1103 

 Advocate: Peter Freni 516-382-4468 

 Warden:  Pat Gallagher 631-767-3408 

 Inside Guard: Richard Hartnett 631-467-2418 

 Outside Guard:  Joseph Nuccio 631 588-3663 

 Outside Guard: Gil Cruz 631-918-2500 

 3 yr. Trustee: Peter Freni 516-382-4468 

 2 yr. Trustee: Steven Blair 631-389-8530 

 1 yr. Trustee:  John R Harris 934-777-0176 

 District Deputy:  Rich Neubauer PGK 631-220-5302 

 Club 4651 

 President: Mike Kiernan 631-241-4820 

 Vice President: Vincent Lifrieri, PGK 347-992-0352 

 Board Member: Tim Mawn 631-835-3030 

 Board Member: Vincent Granice 631-265-1021 

 Board Member:  Ed Cordero 631-921-4740 

 Treasurer:  William Worth 631-848-7067 

 Grand Knight:  Vincent Safina 631-838-0773 

 Catering Manager: Pat Dillon 516-650-0375 

 Business Manager: Jim Tallman 917-440-195 

 

Activities Directors and Chairmen  

 Program Director:  Sean Duffy 1 516-779-3668 

 Membership Director:  Jeff Thure 917-439-4450 

 Charity Chairman: Gil Cruz 631-918-2500 

 Church Director: Edward Grieb 631-588-8456 

 Belljar Manager: John Harris 631-285-3249 

 Fraternal Chairman: Robert Mayrose 631-585-5391 

 Conf. & Chapter: Tom Gillin 631-981-8229 cbm210@optonline.net 

 Disbursement Coordinator: Guy O’Brien 631-736-3174 

 Columbiettes Coordinator:  Jeff Thure 917 439-4450 

 Senior Citizens: OPEN 

 Retention: Richard Santiago 631-835-1728 

 K of C Insurance: Patrick McGuire 631-591-0491 Patrick.McGuire@KofC.org 

mailto:Patrick.McGuire@KofC.org


 Blood Chairman:  ,  Mark Johnson, Sr. 631-737-1615  

 Pro-Life: Nick Mattessich 631-219-3313 

 Fourth Degree: Bob Koepper 631-588-7662  

 GK Advisory: All PGKs 

 Adopt-A-Child:  OPEN 

 Council Photographer: OPEN 

 Family Director: Peter Freni, PGK 516 382-4468 

 Ambassador to Rome: Ben Scannella 631-585-1431 

 Youth Director: Tom Gillin 631-981-8229 

 Council Website Steven Blair knightspot4651@gmail.com 

 Parade Chairman: Jim Tallman 631-588-1837 

  

Knight Life 

 Layout Editor: Steven Blair knightlife4651@gmail.com 

 

Columbiettes 

  President: Emily Harris 

 Membership Chairlady: Lisa Laveroni 631-942-8390 

 

Knight Spot 467-9064 

 Bar Manager: Mike Kiernan 631-241-4820 

 Asst. Bar Manager: Frank Giordano 

BAR HOURS: Monday-Thurs. 7 pm to Midnight 

 Friday 7 pm to 2 am 

 Saturday 5 pm to 2 am 

 Sunday: 1 pm to 8 pm  

**BAR CLOSES AT BARTENDER’S DISCRETION** 

 

  Catering 588-8043 

 Club 4651 Catering Office Hours: Monday 7 pm to 9 pm 

 Catering Manager: Pat Dillon 516-650-0375 

  

Chapter Delegates  

 John R Harris PGK 

 Vincent Safina GK 

 Thomas Fawcett PGK 

 Daniel Purcell PGK 

 Ed Cordero 

 Thomas Gillin 

 

State Convention Delegates 

 Jeff Thure DGK 

 Vincent Safina GK (alternate) 

 Daniel Purcell PG(alternate)                                             

 John R Harris PGK (Alternate) 
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God, our Father, protector of the poor and defender of the widow and orphan, you  called your priest, 

Father Michael J. McGivney, to be an apostle of Christian family life and to lead the young to the 

generous service of their neighbor. Through the example of his life and virtue may we follow your Son, 

Jesus Christ, more closely, fulfilling His commandment of charity and building up His Body which is the 

Church. Let the inspiration of your servant prompt us to greater confidence in your love so that we may 

continue his work of caring for the needy and the outcast. We humbly ask that you glorify your servant, 

Father Michael J. McGivney, on earth according to the design of Your holy will. Through his intercession, 

grant the favor I now present (here make your request). 



 

 

 

 

 

IN MEMORIAM 

Columbian Year 2021‐2022 

Salvatore Lettieri 

Joseph P Ryan 

Michael R Brock 

Frank J Palmeri Sr 

Patrick James Scollins 

Gregory V Hamilton 

Joseph Daly 

Anthony Antonucci 

Bob Bursides 

Peter Booth  

 

Our Service Men and Women 

And all our deceased Members  

May their Souls Rest in Peace 



Dear Sister Columbiettes.  

Hope this Knightlife finds you all well. It’s the beginning of the fall for the last few days. Hope everyone 
had a Happy Halloween with his or her families and friends.  

October 11, during our Columbiette’s Business meeting, Towers to Tunnel 50|50 tickets was drawn, and 
the winner was Ramona Kelly. She won $1,000. Congratulations Ramona Kelly. I would like to thank the 
Brother Knights, Corporation, and fellow Sister Columbiettes for supporting the Tunnel to Tower 50\50 
raffles tickets. The rest of the money will go to Tunnel to Towers charity. 

Ladies, due to Pandemic we were not able to do more fundraisings, and the money that we put as a down 
payment in some of our events that was cancelled; we didn’t get the money back. This year also lots of 
members are not paying their dues. Our FC is working hard on the overdue membership dues. If you owe 
dues please pay it. The dues help us support our charities, fund raising events and keep our organization 
going. I discussed with my officers in our meeting regarding raising the dues. We all decided to take a 
vote or make a motion on the floor to raise our membership due $5.00, Regular members from $20.00 to 
$25.00 and Lifetime members from $5.00 to $10.00. We will discuss it further in our November Business 
meeting. Please make an effort to attend the next month meeting. We have 4 new members that our 
members are not familiar with their name and vice versa. I recommended members to put nametag during 
our meeting. When you sign up for attendance, Sentinel Sherry Banz will hand you the name tag, please 
write your name and stick the name tag on your shirt, where its easy to see. Thank you. If you are inter-
ested in purchasing a Columbiette shirt, see Secretary Dawn Santiago she will help you. We look great 
when wearing our Columbiettes shirt, especially when we are all working together during events, ceremo-
nies and marching in our Saint Patrick’s Parade. Please buy a shirt and support us. It’s great advertising 
for us. If you have a basket that you don’t need please bring it to the meeting, I also need baskets for our 
Xmas Party on December 11, 2021. 

Last October 18 Monday, St Regis Columbiettes hosted Suffolk Chapter Meeting. Columbiettes officers 
and members a million thanks, ladies for bringing deserts, for helping setting the room. Past Grand Knight 
John R. Harris and Grand Knight Vincent Safina thank you gentleman for your endless support. We really 
appreciate all you did and doing for Columbiettes. May God bless you both. 

It was a sad day for the St Regis Columbiettes with the lost of a great, fellow sister Columbiette’s Mar-
yann Rossi, my friend. We surely missed her. She will always be in our heart. I would like to thank you 
Ladies for the flowers for her and for all your moral support to me especially in the wake and funeral. I 
really appreciate it. May she rest in peace. 

PLEASE MARK THIS IN YOUR CALENDAR 

50’S DANCE PARTY  - SATURDAY NOVEMBER 6, 2021 

…7PM TO  11PM - DONATION $40.00  

SAINT REGIS X CHRISTMAS PARTY - SATURDAY DECEMBER 11 2021 

…6PM TO 11PM - DONATION  $40.00PLEASE BRING UNWRAPPED TOYS   

NOVEMBER 17 MEMORIAL MASS AT ST. REGIS 8;00 PM – PLEASE BRING DESERT  

HAPPY BIRTHDAY SISTER COLUMBIETTES WHO BORN ON MONTH OF NOVEMBER   

A very special thank to our Grand Knight Vincent Safina for your generous donation to Columbiettes, it’s a 
big help. Be strong and let your heart take courage, and all you who wait for the LORD. See you all in our 
next meeting. Stay safe and healthy .God bless us all.  

Madam President 

Emily B. Harris  





 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Lounge New Hours 
 

Knight Spot 631-467-9064 
 

 
 
 
 

Bar Manager: Mike Kiernan 631-241-4820 
 

Asst. Bar Manager: Frank Giordano 
 

 
 
 
 

BAR HOURS: Monday-Friday 7 pm to 11 

pm 
 

Saturday: Open on Special occasions 
         Sunday: Open for Football 

 

**BAR CLOSES AT BARTENDER’S 

DISCRETION** 
 



 



                            

                                                       

 

   

  ST REGIS CHRISMAS PARTY 
SATURDAY DECEMBER 11, 2021 

6:00PM UNTIL 10:00PM 

DINNER DANCE WITH DJ 

BEER WINE & SODA 

DOOR PRIZES & 50/50 

DONATION $40.00 

 

PLEASE BRING AN UNWRAPPED TOY 

FOR TICKETS PAY ONLINE  

OR  

CONTACT: 

JOHN AND EMILY HARRIS: 631-285-3249 



  2850 Pond Road  
                                 Lake Ronkonkoma, NY 11779   

50’S DANCE PARTY! 
SATURDAY 

NOVEMBER 6, 2021 

7PM-11PM 

DJ MUSIC 

DINNER, ROAST BEEF OR ROASTED 

CHICKEN WITH COFFEE &CAKE  

BEER WINE & SODA 

$40.00 
50/50 RAFFLES 

Sing and Dance to your favorite songs 

Dress in your favorite 50’s outfit 

Please Contact:          

Paula Martire: 631‐335‐2644 

Debbie Woods: 631‐882‐6662         
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